
 
 

We're Going to the Pumpkin Patch 
 
  On Tuesday, October 20, we will be going on a field trip to Kroll’s Farm in Waukegan, IL.  
The cost of the trip is $9.00 per child.  We will be riding on the church bus to the 
pumpkin farm.  While at the farm we will visit the animals and enjoy a hayride. Each child 
will also receive a pumpkin.    
 
• Children should dress appropriately - boots and jackets are usually good because the 

ground can be muddy.  Don’t forget to wear your Circle Center t-shirt! 
 
• It is IMPORTANT that children be here by 8:45am the day of the field trip.  We 

should be back from the pumpkin patch a little later than usual, 1 1 :30am.  
 
• If you wish to be a chaperone, please sign up with your child's teacher.  The cost for 

chaperones is $7. 00.  Please remember we do not take siblings on our field trips. 
 
Please return the permission slip and $9.00 by Tuesday, October 6. 
 
Thank-you. 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
  My permission is given allowing my child,  __________________________________ , 
to ride the bus to Kroll’s Farm on October 20, 2015. 
 
 
 Signed _____________________________                                                         
 
Name of Physician & Phone # ____________________________________________   
 
 ___________________________________________________________________________________  


	Signed

